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Call for Peace and Democracy 

Statement by the Coimbra Group Executive Board 
  

 
We are deeply concerned and distressed by the tragic consequences of Russia’s invasion of Ukraine. We 
urge all to work for peace and to respect democracy and fundamental human rights. 

The Executive Board of the Coimbra Group sends its strongest solidarity to the people of Ukraine and all 
who are affected.  

Many Coimbra Group Universities have a tradition of welcoming Ukrainian students and staff on their 
campuses. They also maintain active student exchange programmes and educational and scientific 
cooperation with both Ukraine and Russia.  

Our thoughts are with all the members of the academic community and their families who are impacted 
while trying to continue their education and work.  

We would like to recall our longstanding commitment to fundamental rights, more particularly the right to 
education and academic freedom. Universities in all countries must be protected in their efforts to provide 
opportunities for everyone to continue their education and research.  

The Coimbra Group remains inclusive and welcoming to all. We extend our support to all students and 
academics affected by the conflict who are currently present at Coimbra Group Universities. 

We call on the University community to stand together and will continue monitoring the situation closely 
to see where we can provide assistance. 
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